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Dress Code for 2023/2024 EPSB Tournaments 

This season, the EPSB will be implementing different levels of dress code for its events. 

Under the ‘Tournaments’ tab on the EPSB website will be information for each of our events. There, 

you will find which level of dress code applies for each event, and when. 

LEVEL 1 

‘Normal’ clothes are permitted to be worn. This includes clothes such as T-shirts, jeans and trainers. 

However, the following items will NOT be permitted to be worn: sleeveless tops, flipflops, sponsored 

non-snooker sports top – for example, a football shirt. 

Please make sure the clothes you wear are not scruffy or dirty. 

LEVEL 2 

The dress code will consist a minimum of: 

• Formal shoes (no trainers/sneakers etc.) 

• Formal trousers (no jeans/cargos etc.) 

• Smart and appropriate collared shirt or polo shirt (can be either long or short sleeved) 

LEVEL 3 

The dress code will consist a minimum of: 

• Formal shoes (no trainers/sneakers etc.) 

• Formal trousers (no jeans/cargos etc.) 

• Long sleeved collared shirt 

• Waistcoat 

LEVEL 4 

The dress code will be the same as Level 3, but with the mandatory wearing of either a tie or bow-tie. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Information on logo sponsorship patches can be read in this season’s Standard Conditions of Entry. This 

can be found on the EPSB website under the ‘Tournaments’ tab, and then ‘Rules’. 

Should a player not meet the relevant dress code criteria at any of our events, they will not be permitted 

to play until they are wearing suitable attire. 

If a player/guardian has any issues or concerns regarding the above dress codes (including medical 

exemptions), please contact us via email on info@epsb.co.uk. 

At tournaments, the dress code will be at the discretion of the relevant tournament director whose 

decision will be final. 

mailto:info@epsb.co.uk

